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Applications are now invited for the September 2016 entry to our Nursery class from families whose child will be four years of age between 1st September 2016 and 31st August 2017.

Entitlement is up to 15 hours per week of free provision (38 weeks of the year). *Parents may receive their free Early Years entitlement from one or two providers (two is the maximum). Where more than one provider is being accessed parents must divulge this information to each provider.

Nursery sessions available will be 8:45-11:45/12:15-3:15, Monday to Friday.

For parents not using their Early Years Entitlement sessions will cost £15 each (£75 per week) this will be payable one term in advance and is non-refundable.

If your child is staying for a full day we will not charge for the time they are in nursery over lunch, however, you will need to either provide a packed lunch or pay for a school meal. If you are on certain benefits, your child may be entitled to free school meals, please ask for an application form at the school office.

A lunchtime club will be available between the hours of 11:45-1pm for children who attend morning only sessions at an extra cost of £2 per day. You can choose to provide a packed lunch for your child or school can provide a hot meal at a cost of £2.20 per day. 
We will require notice of one month if you wish to withdraw your child from nursery.

Please note that admission to nursery does not guarantee your child a place in reception at Stalmine School.

Please complete the attached forms and return to school by Monday 11th April 2016.
Yours sincerely

Mrs J. Foster

Head Teacher 
Stalmine Primary School


Mill Lane, Stalmine, Poulton-Le-Fylde, Lancashire, FY6 0LR


Telephone: 01253 700284


         Email: head@stalmine.lancs.sch.uk











Headteacher:


Mrs Judith Foster
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